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TIME: 7:30 P.M. 

Centerville City Council 
Work Session Meeting 

November 22, 1999 

PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 
Mayor Sally Beals PRESENT: 
Deputy-Mayor James Singer 
Councilmembers: J. V. Stone 

James Reppert 
C. Mark Kingseed 
Douglas Cline 
Susan Lienesch 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Gregory Hom 
Assistant City Manager Judith Gilleland 
City Planner Steve Feverston 
Public Works Director Steve Weaver 
Assistant to the City Manager Kelly Fackel 
Finance Director William Bettcher 
Assistant Finance Director Mark Schlagheck 

Councilmembers Elect: 

Resident: Jack Kindler 

Paul Gresham 
Roger Krass 

Julia Maxton, Executive Director of South Metro Chamber of Commerce, was present at 
this meeting to review current activities of the Chamber and to present to Council a list of the 
Board of Directors for the year 2000. 

A meeting of the Council Finance Committee of the Whole convened at this time to 
complete the review of the Capital Improvement Program for 2000-2004. 

Following the Finance Committee meeting, Mr. Hom reported the following: 

• The Finance Director and Assistant Finance Director are currently reviewing 
proposals for comprehensive banking services. 

• A meeting was held this date with Home and King Architects for an update on the 
new police facility. Internal items are being costed out. Mr. Hom along with 
Police Chief Steve Walker with visit sites the week of November 29, 1999 to 
observe exterior materials. 

• A report concerning Judson Road will be in Council packets for November 29, 
1999 . 



Mr. Cline moved that Council convene into Executive Session to discuss Personnel 
compensation. Mr. Reppert seconded the motion. A roll call vote resulted in seven ayes in favor 
of the motion. 

~~ 
Marilyn J. McLaughlin 
Clerk of Council 
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